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COUNCIL AGENDA: July 16, 2013

CONSIDER RESCINDING THE CITY PROCLAMATION OF “LGBT PRIDE
MONTH” FOR JUNE 2013

Administration

At its meeting on June 18, 2013, the City Council approved Council Member
Ward's request that the Council consider rescinding the City Proclamation
of “LGBT Pride Month” for June 2013. At the City Council meeting of June
4, 2013, Mayor Gurrola issued a City Proclamation, proclaiming June 2013
as “LGBT Pride Month”. The City Attorney has previously opined that
Proclamations are ceremonial and symbolic only, and have no legal import.
Accordingly, an action of rescinding the Proclamation would include the
same.

RECOMMENDATION: That the City Council consider rescinding the City

Proclamation of “LGBT Pride Month” for June 2013.

ATTACHMENT: None
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